
March 21, 2019 

Dear KHCG Commission and Council members, 

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Keep Hayward Clean and Green 

Taskforce/Commission effectively immediately. Unfortunately I have competing priorities which 

will impact my availability to attend the Thursday evening meetings and clean up events. I want 

to be respectful of the taskforces attendance requirements as I have been a proud member. 

I am extremely grateful for the opportunity to be part of this taskforce as it allowed me to learn 

more about how to keep our beautiful city clean and green. Additionally, I have had the pleasure 

of meeting other passionate community members who inspire me and reaffirm my belief that our 

city is in good hands. 

Thank you for continuing to be better than the day before. I look forward to rejoining this 

taskforce or other commission in the future as time permits. 

As always, #Hayward Beautiful! 

Hasieb Lemar 

ATTACHMENT III


